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April Sew Day 
Monday, 4/3/23, at the First Church of God, 
beginning at 9AM.  Bring your project, 
materials, tools and supplies, lunch and 
beverages, and nametag.  For those looking for 
a group project, we’ll use table risers to set up 
cutting stations to cut fabric scraps for LCQOV 
kits (2 ½-4” strips, 3” x 6” blocks, etc.).  If you 
have a favorite cutter and/or rulers, feel free to 
print them.  There will also be several quilts 
needing the labels hand-stitched and the 
corners finished.  Variety of options available for 
you!  See you there. 
 

Spring Luncheon – Thursday April 6 
  Luncheon – 11:30 at Ernie’s Steakhouse.  

Let’s celebrate Spring and our LCQOV 

successes.  Door prizes and 50/50 drawing 

(bring your $$), plus share a favorite spring 

flower or garden vegetable.  Did I mention 

Spring Bingo!  We’ll be in their separate room 

and will order individually from the 

menu.  Because a count is needed for the room 

setup, please RSVP to Shelley—email at 

quilta4224@gmail.com or by text/phone call at 

208-791-7039—by Tuesday, April 4. 

 

 Seaport Quilters Guild Quilt Show - The 2023 

SQG Quilt Show is a week later this year—Saturday, 
April 29-Sunday, April 30.  Please make this note on 
your calendar.  Nancy Sattler and Judy Howard are 
in charge of this for our group. 
 

One-on-One Awards – our Hospice volunteers, 

LCQOV members Sandy Berg, Barb Boland, and 

Dawna Glenn are very busy with LCQOV awards to 

Hospice patients, as well as some other duties 

they’ve taken on for the respective programs.  

Meanwhile, at Veterans Court in Nez Perce County, 

LCQOV members Betty Kendrick and Samy Owen, 

made LCQOV awards to four graduates in March.  

Congrats to them! 

 
   

 

LCQOV Request: One-on-
One Award – 3/22/23: 
 

This email is from Dawna Glenn: 
“This is the photo from 
yesterday’s presentation. This was 
coordinated by his sister and she 
was very, very thankful. James 
admired his quilt and ran his 
hands over the fabric several 
times when it was on his lap. He 
had several guests in attendance. 
He said Navy blue was his favorite 

color but would not talk about his time in the Navy.”  
Mr. Baker served in the U.S. Navy from 1980-1986.  His 
quilt was pieced by Susan Lawson; quilted by Cindy 

Paulsgrove (Priest River; and bound by Jean Martin. 

 
Missouri Star Auction Follow-up: 
In celebrating National Quilting Month, on the 
evening of March 29, the Missouri Star Quilt 
Company auctioned off 15 quilts with the proceeds 
benefitting the QOVF.  The video is available on 
Facebook.  Before the auction, the Missouri QOV 
coordinator awarded several quilts.  It is quite nice 
but does take awhile to watch.  They generated 
$13,949 for the QOV Foundation!  

 

 Mystery solved! 

 
Thank you, Sandy Berg! 
This was a fun challenge! 

 

 
 
How it works:  To take part in 
the Quilts of Valor Take Five 
go to the QOV website, click 
the "Register" button and fill 
out the form.  During May 12 

- May 20 walk/run your race by yourself, with 
friends or family, on the treadmill, in your 
neighborhood, or at the park.  If walking/running is 
not your thing, make quilt blocks.  How will you 
"take five"? 

 Block Challenge:  Don’t forget the Block 

challenge! Instructions can be found on the QOV 
website! 
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